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Ref: APT/2016/APG19-2 27 May 2016 
  
Dear Sir/Madam,  

 
 

Subject: Informal Meeting of Heads of Delegation, 1st Meeting of APT Conference 
Preparatory Group for WRC-19 (APG19-1) 

 
Please refer to the APT letters Ref. APT/2016/APG19-1/F and Ref. 

APT/2016/APG19-1/NF dated 31 March 2016 inviting your administration/organization to 
the 1st Meeting of the APT Conference Preparatory Group for World Radiocommunication 
Conference 2019 (APG19-1) to be held in Chengdu, People’s Republic of China from 26 to 
28 July 2016.  

 
I would like to bring into your attention the APT letter Ref. APT/2016/APG19-1 

dated 1 April 2016 inviting APT Members to nominate candidates for the post of chairman, 
vice-chairmen and other office bearers of APG-19. 

 
In this regard, with the consultation with the Chairman of APG (Dr Alan 

Jamieson), I am pleased to inform you that Heads of Delegation to APG19-1 are invited to 
attend an Informal Meeting on Monday, 25 July 2016 at 15:30 hours (immediately 
preceding the date of APG19-1) at the meeting venue of APG19-1. The purpose of the 
meeting is to exchange views and give advance consideration to the proposals of the office 
bearer positions of APG-19. Head of Delegation of APT Members may be accompanied by 
one of their delegates.  

 
The Formal Meeting of Heads of Delegation will be held on Tuesday, 26 July 

2016. The schedule of the Formal Meeting will be informed in due course. 
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation, I remain. 

   
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

(Signed) 
 

Areewan Haorangsi 
Secretary General 

 
 
 
 
To:  APT Members 


